
 

 

 

 

S Keil 
Secretary 
American Branch 

 

21 December 2022 

 

Dear Sally, 

 

I am writing to confirm that the American Branch has successfully attained affiliation to the Richard 
III Society. Thank you for taking the time to complete this process and to strengthen the bond 
between the American Branch and the main Society. 

 

Affiliation is an important step in ensuring that our shared goals and aims, enshrined in the Society’s 
Mission Statement, are easier to reach together. The partnership between the Society and the 
worldwide network of Branches and Groups is a key strength of the Ricardian movement. You are 
often the boots on the ground and the public face of the Society, for which we are incredibly 
grateful. In turn, the Society is well placed to offer support and to facilitate the sharing of ideas and 
innovations around the network. 

 

If I can offer any support at any time, please do not hesitate to contact me. Jane Trump, as Branches 
and Groups Liaison Officer, is in the perfect position to assist with any issues, to offer support, and to 
help develop and propagate good ideas and best practice. Please feel free to reach out for any help 
you may need at any time. 

 

I look forward to a bright future for the Society and the American Branch as we champion and 
progress our Ricardian messages. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Matthew Lewis 
Chair 
Richard III Society 

Chair: Matt Lewis    
Email: chair@richardiii.net   
Website: www.richardiii.net     

 

mailto:chair@richardiii.net
http://www.richardiii.net/

